
Dear Praying Friends,

We are seeing the hand of God work in the ministry of IBOM. Souls are 
being saved, converts are being baptized, and lives are being changed 
by the power of the Gospel! We are thrilled that the Lord is doing such 
things, and we are even more thrilled that He would use us in his work. 

                   National Pastors Effective in Soulwinning!

The Faith Outreach Baptist Church of Thika, Kenya has been working hard to 
reach people with the Gospel. They have been going out weekly into the 
highways and the hedges to bring the lost to Christ. In the month of April they 
saw 30 people saved!  National pastors can get the job done!

                    The Lord Blesses Youth Rally!

Last month a few of our churches grouped together and had a youth rally at the 
Amagora Outreach Baptist Church in Western Kenya. One of our national pastors 
preached and the Lord blessed! The result of the youth rally was 15 souls saved! 

                   Family Update

It is one of the great joys of my life to serve the Lord as a family.  We are all happy 
and healthy.  Savannah is learning to read, Micah is learning his letters, and 
Samuel has learned how to roll over. Please pray that the Lord would use our 
family for His glory!

                   Conference Update

We are still making preperations for our 2014 IBOM Kenya Conference.  We have 
currently raised $3,500 which leaves us lacking $6,500.  We are praying that 33 
churches would donate $200 each to meet this need.  Would you prayerfully 
consider giving to this need?

The need is great, but so is our God!  We thank you for your prayers 
and financial support!  Truly we are “striving together for the faith of 
the gospel.” Phil 1:27

His for Kenya, 
Spencer Smith
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